
Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Parent's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing the best 

educational experience for your child, we are writing to inform you of some adjustments we have 

made to our learning objectives for the current academic year. 

After reviewing student progress and feedback, we have identified areas where we can enhance 

our curriculum to better meet the needs of our students. The following objectives have been 

modified: 

• Original Objective 1: [Insert original objective] 

• Adjusted Objective 1: [Insert adjusted objective] 

• Original Objective 2: [Insert original objective] 

• Adjusted Objective 2: [Insert adjusted objective] 

We believe these changes will provide a more engaging and effective learning environment for 

all students. Our teachers will be working diligently to implement these objectives in their lesson 

plans. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these adjustments, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to us. We value your input and are here to support your child's educational journey. 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Private School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


